
News from the Fountain Street Church Choice Fund
❤️🩷❤️🩷❤️🩷❤️🩷❤️🩷

Dear Supporters,

A belated Happy New Year to all! As 2024 unfolds, we have some good news, events,

and updates to share.

In 2023, the FSC Choice Fund distributed over $60,000 and proudly helped over

1,000 people get abortion care. We helped individuals get needed funding at

Planned Parenthood locations across the state in addition to Northland Family

Planning, Eastland Women’s Center, Women’s Center of Flint and Saginaw, and

Scotsdale Women’s Center. The majority of people were helped through monthly

grants to Planned Parenthood and Heritage clinic.We could not provide

financial help without you and we are always grateful for your generosity

and support!

We have two exciting upcoming events! Please join us for coffee at the Scorpion

Hearts Club on Saturday, February 10 to learn all about the Choice Fund and

how it helps people access healthcare.

And the Choice Fund will be part of Fund-A-Thon, from March 1 – May 31!

Fund-A-Thon is an event held by the National Network of Abortion Funds (NNAF),

which we’re a proud member of, and presents an incredible opportunity to raise

money for and spread the word about our longstanding fund. This will let us

continue to help as many people as possible!

Another positive event in abortion care, Governor Whitmer signed the

Reproductive Healthcare Act (RHA) into law. The RHA expands access to

abortion care in Michigan after Michiganders voted overwhelmingly to protect

reproductive rights. The RHA includes provisions that repealed medically

unnecessary, unduly burdensome, and outdated laws which targeted abortion and

healthcare providers, and removed other barriers to accessing abortion and

protecting our personal freedoms. Thanks to all who fought for and supported this

important legislation!

In Gratitude and Solidarity

The Fountain Street Church Choice Fund Committee

choicefund@fountainstreet.org
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